
'For the good of all' 1 Corinthians 12

Learning together with courage
and kindness

This week has been another busy one, with the Year 6s away on their residential trip to
Yenworthy in Exmoor, as well as the Year 1, 2, 3 & 4s theatre trip to see Jack in the Beanstalk.
Trips and enrichment activities are such an important part of everything we are trying to achieve
for the children at St James, so that they leave us having a vast range of experiences and chances
to discover their interests and talents. This only happens with your support and we are so
grateful to you for it. Being part of the Vale Academy Trust also 
allows for many additional opportunities, for example this week 
we went on the residential with another VAT school St Nicholas, 
allowing us to share costs and expertise. The children also 
work towards their Character & Citizenship Awards. To find
out more please visit our website.

Dear St James Families,

WHAT'S IN THIS ISSUE?

VAT update

St James Helping Hands

Learning celebrations

Dates for your diary

St James
News

 Dec 1st 2023

Headteacher: Mrs Ottaway
Contact: office@stjamesce.vale-academy.org
Telephone: 01235 868232

Attendance this week: 95.6%
School & Trust target: 96%

Friends of St James:
The St James Helping Hands look forward to seeing many of you
at this weekend’s Holly Fair. 
The team are currently asking children and staff to share their
ideas for future projects to spend funds on. If any parents have
any thoughts I know the team would be pleased to hear them.

VAT update:

Our Trust are currently in the process of updating our signs, as
well as other less glamourous projects, such as fixing our leaky
roof! They have recently employed some new positions to the
Central Team, including a new premises/ health & safety
manager and a safeguarding lead, who have already been in
school supporting us!

https://www.stjamesprimaryhanney.co.uk/page/?title=Enrichment&pid=70


Learning Celebrations:



Key Dates for the Diary
Dec 2023

Please remember to keep your contact information up to date and let us know
immediately if anything changes.

Reminder:
Please make sure your child/children have a waterproof coat and
wellies in school. (If you would like support with this please let us
know) We love being outside and to allow us all to be on the field
wellies are essential!

There's no such thing as bad
weather only the wrong

clothes

Upcoming Fundraising Events 

Mince Pies and Mulled Wine at the Nativity: 6th & 7th December
Holly Fair: 9th December




